
Saffron Green’s Newsletter 

Friday 19th March 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Our second week back into school has gone very well 
and the children are settling back into their school rou-
tine really well.  This week their class teachers started 
their assessments with the children to gauge the im-
pact of remote learning on their education.  As a result 
of this we are optimistic that with a lot of dedication 
from pupils, parent/carers and staff it will not be too 
long before the children are back on track. 

Today the children raised money for Red Nose day we 
will let you know who much we raised shortly. 

On Thursday 25th March 2021 we will be holding an 
‘Easter Fun Day’ for the children of Saffron Green.  

We would like all children to take part in our Easter 
bonnet competition. So get your creative juices flowing, 
as these will made at home with parent/carer help. The 
two winning designs from each class will win a prize!  

During the school day there will be lots of Easter activi-
ties for the children to take part in, such as, an Easter 
egg hunt, Easter crafts, Easter movies and much 
more. 

The children are also allowed to come to school 
on Thursday 25th March wearing non-school uni-
form for a £1 donation. This will help to cover 
some of the cost of the activities we have 
planned. 

All classes will be taking part in an egg painting 
competition during classroom time, the two win-
ning designs will also win a prize. 

Mrs Tamang, our music teacher, will be teaching 
the children Easter songs to perform at our Easter 
Service. Unfortunately due to covid, this will be 
held in school and parents are unfortunately una-
ble to attend. 

 

 

We will continue to use the class emails as a form of communication between teacher and parent, you 
can find the email addresses below.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wishing you all a joyful, peaceful and safe weekend. 
Mrs Storey 

nursery@saffrongreen.herts.sch.uk 
reception@saffrongreen.herts.sch.uk  
year1@saffrongreen.herts.sch.uk 
year2@saffrongreen.herts.sch.uk 

year3@saffrongreen.herts.sch.uk 
year4@saffrongreen.herts.sch.uk 
year5@saffrongreen.herts.sch.uk 
year6@saffrongreen.herts.sch.uk 


